Headteacher Briefing:

Using Apprenticeships for your
school staff

Since April 2017, local authority
schools have paid £Im in to the Levy.
In Norfolk only £100k has been spent
by these schools on apprenticeship
training. In April 2019, the government
will begin to reclaim unused funds.

We are offering a briefing for
schools and academies on 1° April
2019 to explore the current
opportunities that exist for engaging
with Apprenticeships for training
your staff.

Come and hear about the
opportunities there are and ask any
questions that you have.

If you have a query contact
Samantha Penn

Education Participation, Infrastructure
and Partnership Service

(samantha.penn@norfolk.gov.uk)

Places can be booked via SLA:
http://s4s.norfolk.gov.uk/Event/90455

County Counal

Phase
All

Audience
Headteachers and
Senior Staff

Lead
Lauren Reader

Date
01/04/2019

(Another date after Easter is
also being arranged )

Time
4.00 pm - 530 pm

Venue
Norwich Professional
Development Centre

Cost
There is no charge for
this event

Ref No
PDT-0419-T0O01




